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1 I think is very unsafe to be building this project so close to our neighborhoods and schools. First is the 
air/water pollution aspect, which can easily become catastrophic. Risk of explosions and fire is also 
relevant as could reach our homes, and the added road congestion would certainly be unwelcome. 
Overall this is an incredibly irresponsible idea, and this needs to be moved much further away, or 
canceled altogether.

Thank you,

Aaron Lile

02/19/2019

Total: 1 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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